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I was co-opted as HGS at May 2020 meeting on zoom as position was vacant.  

 

Few technical problems not having the equipment set up at the time I had lots of spare time 

meant squeezing in minute typing up over few weekends as started working full time. 

 

I won't be restanding as until covid my job is so full on and stressful by weekend I'm so tired 

after covid be a much easier job. 

 

Might stand on committees again in future but life just too hectic at this time. 

 

Hopefully someone will put themselves forward can't remember who it was but one of the 

zoom meetings a member came on as they interested in how nec meeting run they might be 

interested in putting themselves forward. 

 

Alison  
 


